
Release: McDonald’s of Uvalde Opens 
  

  McDonald’s of Uvalde re-opened July 28th after a four-month 

rebuild. Of opening day, Frank Mendoza, owner/operator said “My 

family and I are thrilled at our guests’ response to Uvalde McDonald’s re-

opening. Please be patient with us as we do our best to serve each 

guest.” 

 The restaurant has been totally redesigned and now offers a Drive-

Thru with double ordering points, digital menu boards, lobby ordering 

kiosks, a state of the art kitchen and a play place.  

 “This year commemorates our Uvalde restaurant’s 40th 

anniversary. We couldn’t think of a better way to celebrate this 

milestone than to invite our guests to enjoy the newest and best 

experience McDonald’s has to offer,” continues Mendoza.  

 The Uvalde restaurant first opened its doors in December of 1982. 

It was the third area restaurant opened by owners Frank and Martha 

Mendoza, who reside in Del Rio.  

 The couple along with their family, now own and operate eleven 

McDonald’s from Del Rio to Castroville and Eagle Pass to Cotulla on I-35. 

All eleven locations are hiring. Interested applicants are able to apply on 

line at Careers.McDonalds.com. 

  

### 

 


